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So whatever you wish that others would do to you, do also to them, for this is the Law and 

the Prophets.  
Matthew 7:12 

This week’s value: Justice 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Last Saturday was our ‘Ground Force Day’ and 
although we had a smaller turn out than normal, we 
managed to get lots of jobs done. Thank you so 
much to the families that joined us. We do still 
however, have a lot of items/waste to go into the 
skip. On Friday, 24th February, if you are able to, we 
would really appreciate your help in filling a new 
skip, so that we can clear the car park. Thank you in 
anticipation of your support.  
 
This week our value has been justice. In Collective 

Worship on Monday, we reflected on whether we 

judged other people, and did we think we were 

above others. We thanked God for accepting us as 

we are and asked Him to help us not to judge others.  

In the last week of this half-term, we will be holding 

two parent’s evenings. Please can you make sure 

that you book a time to speak with your child’s class 

teacher. They are very much looking forward to 

sharing your child’s progress with you.  

Due to feedback from parents and the rising cost of 

living, we are setting up a platform where you will 

be able to buy second hand uniform at a much-

reduced price. Once the platform has been set up 

Mrs Dunbar will send out the details.  

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th February 
INSET afternoons for Parent Consultation 
meetings 1-6pm  
Tuesday 1-5pm Thursday  
Children in school until 1pm on both days  
 
Wednesday 8th February  
Year 2 Victorian Day  
 
Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  
Half term  
 
Thursday 2nd March  
World Book Day  
 
Thursday 9th March 
KS1 Trip to Paignton Zoo 
 
Monday 13th – Wednesday 15th March 
Book Fair  
 
Monday 13th – Friday 17th March  
Science Week  
 
Wednesday 15th March  
Year 5 - Junior Life Skills  
(more information to follow) 

 

 

 

 



 

Sports Report 

CSFA 9 a side Football County Cup 

Great result for our boys last night against a really strong Charlestown team. From 1-1 at 

half time, we really dominated the second half, eventually running out 3-1 winners. Kymani 

was voted Man of the Match. This puts us through to the Semi Finals. Well done boys! 

 

Achievement Awards 
 

Willow in Reception Class for her amazing math 
work. She has shown great perseverance to try her 
best and even when she found making a repeating 
pattern tricky, she didn't give up. Well done 
Willow. 
 
Eliza in Year 1 for her enthusiasm and hardworking 
effort in literacy using her phonics to create super 
sentences. Well done Eliza! 
 
River in Year 2 has been a shape superstar this 
week. She loved making 2D shapes and having a go 
at drawing them. River has also been working 
really hard on her writing and always puts in 100%. 
Well done River! 
 
Poppy in Year 3 for her continued efforts and focus 
in all lessons, we are seeing such great results, 
particularly in her mathematics. 
 
Harrison in Year 4 has been really helpful in class. 
He has taken the time to patiently help and explain 
something to a friend in our computing lesson. 
Well done for your kindness. 
 
Ella in Year 5 has a fantastic attitude to her 
learning. She always works hard in all subjects at 
school and at home completes her daily doodle 
maths and learns her spellings.  Well done Ella! 
 
Evie in Year 6 for her very thought-provoking 
reflection about social hierarchy. You always have 
a very balanced and non-judgmental view of the 

World around you Evie.  Well done       

 
 

Value Awards 
 

Beau in Reception Class has a great sense of 
justice. He is able to talk about right and wrong 
choices and tries hard to do the right thing. He is 
also good at thinking about what is and isn't fair. 
Well done Beau. 
 
Rosina in Year 1 for always being fair and kind. She 
looks after her friends and shares very well with 
others. Well done Rosina. 
 
Henry in Year 2 is always fair in his decisions and shows 
such a good attitude when playing with his friends. He 
makes sure everyone gets a chance and encourages 
others to make good choices.  
 

Teddy in Year 3 is a very fair person, he plays team 
sports with integrity and respect for the rules - he 
is a great sportsman. 
 
Caitlin in Year 4 is always a very fair person and has a 
strong sense of justice. She can always be relied upon 
to do the right thing and be fair in any situation. Thank 
you Caitlin. 
 

Lucas in year 5 is always fair and just in his 
interactions with peers and adults in school. You 
are a fantastic role model Lucas.  
 
Zachary W in Year 6 gave a very balanced argument 
about how people are treated depending upon their 
personal circumstances, such as homelessness.  I know 
you do lots of charity work Zach, so keep standing up 
for those people who might not have a voice. 

 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 have been learning about their social 

hierarchy in the Shang Dynasty, exploring 

the power system and how workers were 

exploited.  We reflected about social hierarchy 

today and had some really in-depth 

conversations about whether they believe such 

a thing still exists in Britain today.  They 

have also written some exceptional sentences 

for English connected to the Firework 

Maker’s Daughter.  They used onomatopoeia 

and metaphors to create imagery. 

This week in Year 3 we learnt about the location 

of the world’s rainforests and we made clay 

South America continents.  We also continued 

working as teams in PSHE where we are 

designing community gardens with a budget 

in mind. We also continued our Earth-

shattering events English unit and 

Multiplication work. 

 

 

 

This week Year 1 have been learning through 

drama and role play in literacy, imagining 

they are interviewing an alien, one of the key 

characters in our class story. They have also 

been joining in with thoughtful discussions 

about where God is in the world. 

 

It has been another busy week in Year 5.  We have finished writing about the book Rose Blanche in English and 

will start planning our own stories linked to this next week. In history they explored the difference rationing had 

on children’s food in WW2, comparing it to their diet. This week in science they have explored Galileo Galilei and 

the affect air resistance has on objects (our photo this week shows the children testing different materials). In 

Maths, Year 5 finished their unit on fractions and started their next unit on multiplication and division in the 

woods.  

This week in our learning, Year 4 have had a fun-filled 

week. We ventured outside in the woods for our maths 

lesson on Monday and created times tables pathways to 

help us to learn these. We started Tuesday in the beauty 

of our frozen world – we grabbed our wellies and all went 

outside to walk across the frosted field to celebrate God’s 

wonderful world…then had hot chocolate ontside 

afterwards. We have been continuing with using 

fabulous metaphors in our English writing. Thursday 

saw Year 4 become artists ‘painting on the ceiling’ just 

like Michelangelo would have done in the Sistine 

Chapel.  

 

Reception class this week followed the 

wizard’s instructions and their egg has 

started to hatch! There has been great 

excitement every day coming in and 

observing any changes. They have also 

been busy learning about repeating 

patterns in math and practised their 

phonics on a frosty morning.  

 

This week Year 2 have gone shape crazy!! They have shown 

how clever they are at naming shapes and then used their 

knowledge of sides and vertices to draw and make them. 

In literacy they have been writing superstars and are 

getting close to their own independent write. They found 

out all about exercise in science and asked questions about 

which exercise would make their hearts beat fastest – 

testing this out was the best part! We spent time creating 

William Morris wallpaper using printing and on finding 

out the differences between a Victorian kitchen and a 

kitchen now. We acted some important Jewish stories in the 

woods and thought about what this told us about what 

Jewish people think God is like. It has been a very busy 

week! 
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